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Message Body:
I support Cllr Francis Noel Duffy proposal to extend the metro/Luas to Rathfarnham. I have lived in

 all my life and recent years has put a big strain on public transport
and traffic infrastructure in the area. There have been a large number of housing developments (Stocking Wood,
Ballycullen, Scholarstown Wood, etc.) with no real additional investment in transport. There is now a large site
for over 200 houses going on the market at the St Augustinians. The Bus Connects programme will hopefully
help this but the opportunity to extend the metro/luas to the area will have benefits for the next 30, 40 years and
comes at the right time before the area comes to a standstill.
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